



180 Remsen Street • Brooklyn Heights, New York 11201 • 718-522-2300

June 7, 1985

## Dear Graduate:

In the name of the Board of Trustees, Administration, Faculty and Staff, may I extend sincere and heartfelt congratulations to each of you on the occasion of your graduation.

It is our hope and prayer that the principles and education acquired at St. Francis College will serve you well by helping to ensure a successful and happy life.

It is our hope also that the Class of 1985, the first class of our second hundred years, will always remember Alma Mater with affectionate loyalty.

Sincerely yours,

Donald Sullivan, O.S.F.

President